
  
   

 

4 October 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
EXPO FRENCH WORKBOOK – Year 10 
 
I would like all Year 10 boys studying French to have one of the above workbooks which will be a 
vital source of support for revision and learning. He will write his answers in the workbook and 
keep it for reference. 
 
As the department cannot afford to provide these workbooks free of charge due to budget 
constraints, please would you make a payment of £3.50 by the deadline of Friday 21 October 
2016. 
 
Please pay online via www.scopay.com.  
If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
If you do not wish to purchase a workbook for your son, he will have to write his answers in the 
normal way in his exercise book, and return the workbook in excellent condition, without any 
writing in it, for another boy to use next year. In this case, please send me an email to confirm that 
you wish to do this. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs H M Gosse 
Head of French 
hmg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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